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I consider myself as one who cares about the environment, but this water and "save the salmon" thing has gone too
far already! To say that we have to listen to science, have more water flows and that will improve our
Ecosystem is totally false. We have been sending more water out to the ocean the last years and our fish population
has not improved at all! The fishing industry and environmentalists do not pay for any of this water that we just send
out to the ocean. They should have to pay what cities and farmers have to for this water, and maybe then they would
look for more realistically at the problem. A lot of people are hurting because of what this does to our economy.
Sent from my iPhone
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